
TABLE OF CONTENTS 

Pg. 1   Luncheon/Meeting 

            Information, Directions,  

            Reservation Procedures    

Pg. 2  President’s Page  

           Meet a Member 

Pg. 3   Membership  

Pg. 4   Interest Groups 

Pg. 5   Interest Groups 

Pg. 6   Activities Photos 

Pg. 7   Luncheon Photos 

Pg. 8   Calendar 

JUNE 

2018 

Vol. 30 

Issue 1 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

July 19, 2018 
Red, White and Blue Lunch 

Café Murano 
 

August 16, 2018 
Tuscawilla Country Club 

 

MEMBER APPRECIATION JUNE  
LUNCHEON BUFFET 

 
Two Luncheon Wraps: 

 
CHICKEN SALAD WRAP 

Diced chicken with celery, tossed in 
mayo & lightly seasoned 

 
CLUB WRAP 

Ham, turkey, American cheese, bacon, 
lettuce, tomato & mayo 

 
Chips 

Pasta Salad 
Fruit Salad 

 
DESSERT 

Assorted Baked Cookies 
 

BEVERAGES 
Regular & Decaf Coffee 

Iced & Hot Tea 
 

Special Price for June only $20   

Member Appreciation and Flag Day Celebration 

The Winter Springs High School JROTC Honor Guard kicks off our 

Member Appreciation luncheon as we celebrate our patriotism by hon-

oring our nation’s flag and military. The JROTC Honor Guard was invit-

ed to participate in the 77th anniversary of Pearl Harbor 

this December in Hawaii, and we are pleased they will 

join us this month.  Be sure to display your flag on Flag 

Day, June 14!  

Looking ahead to July 

Celebrate Independence Day!  Wear your favorite 

red, white and blue attire or patriotic accessories 

and you may win the prize for best outfit! 

 

LUNCHEON AND BUSINESS MEETING 
June 21, 2018  $20 Member Appreciation Luncheon 

The Country Club at Deer Run (407) 699-9710 
300 Daneswood Way 
Casselberry, FL 32707 

Gather at 11:30 a.m.    Lunch at Noon  

Directions to The Country Club at Deer Run:  

Take your best route to Red Bug Lake Road. Turn North onto Eagle 
Circle and follow for half a mile. Turn at the first right onto S. Eagle Cir-
cle (before the 7-11 convenience store) and proceed approximately 
one mile to Daneswood Way. Turn left onto Daneswood Way to the 
country club. NOTE:  Eagle Circle makes a loop around the entire golf 
course, so if you miss the turn at the 7-11, you’ll come to Daneswood 
eventually, just from the other direction! 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 

Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to the first initial of 
your last name. To leave a message, spell your last name and say your phone 
number.  For June, both wraps are included, so no need to indicate your choice.  
You will receive a phone confirmation. You must be confirmed. Thanks!  Emails are 
not valid.   

PLEASE,  NO CALLS AFTER 5 P.M. 
  

A to K  Pat Cranford 407-616-8891         L to Z  Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK made out in advance to Newcomers of Cen-

tral Florida, Inc. Pick up your name tag at the welcome table. Prearrange pay-

ment for guests.  

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 P.M. ON THE THURSDAY BEFORE 

THE LUNCHEON (JUNE 14, 2018).  ANYONE CANCELLING AFTER THE DEAD-

LINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB.  NO WALK-INS ALLOWED. 

tel:(407)%20616-8891
tel:407-497-7109
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BOARD MEETING 
 
 

Thursday, June 7, 2018,  10 a.m. to 1 p.m.     
All board meetings are held the first Thursday of 
the month at Perkins Restaurant & Bakery, 6425 
University Blvd., Winter Park, FL 32792. 
Please RSVP to Joan Bové by phone or 
email.  

 

MEET OUR MEMBERS 

President’s Page  

Out with the Old… 

I’m “the Old” — Judy Babine. It has 
been my pleasure to serve as your 
club president for the past two 
years. I will always carry a part of 
each of you in my heart. You are 
the finest group of ladies I have ev-
er met. Our new president is Joan Bové, who will 
be serving her fifth term in this position at New-
comers. You are in great hands, and I want to 
take this opportunity to wish Joan and the other 
newly elected board members a wonderful year 

in 2018-2019! 

And in with the New… 

Well, that means I am “the New” — 
Joan Bové. I have always felt that 
when you serve with a great board 
of officers, all good things will hap-
pen! I think we have a terrific group 

of ladies who were installed for 2018-2019 at 
Cafe Murano. I look forward to working with 
these ladies and with you, the heart of our organ-
ization. Our membership, as of this writing, con-
sists of 186 unique and interesting women--each 
in her own way contributing to the success of this 
wonderful club. As in the past, I hope to keep 
Newcomers on an even keel with your participa-
tion in all the club’s activities. I want to thank Ju-
dy and her board for a job well done and for her 
encouraging words. I will do my best to continue 
in her footsteps.  

Barbara Saldarriaga grew up in  New Jersey 
and then moved to Boston for college. She 
remained in Boston for ten years, and met 
her husband, Juan, there. He is originally 
from Colombia. They moved to Orlando in 
1982 and have four children and two 
grandchildren--all living "up north." During 
her child-rearing years, Barbara was a 
volunteer at Lake Highland Preparatory 
School. She also was the founder of the Wekiva River 
Players Community Theatre, where she served in a variety 
of roles including president, board member, performer, 
director, costumer, and stage hand!  

Today, as an empty nester who lives in Delaney Park in 
downtown Orlando, she is back in the work force selling and 
teaching about the therapeutic benefits of essential oils.  
Her passions include travel, theater, singing, reading, 
gardening, games and puzzles, spending time with her 
grandchildren, and helping others. 

Barbara joined Newcomers in January 2018, and notes, "At 
this writing, I have attended two Newcomers events and 
have felt so welcome!  I can't help but be reminded of my 
son, who as a three-year-old child expressed his happiness 
as we pulled up to a playground and said, ‘Look at all those 
friends to be made!’” 

Two years ago, Sue Horn and her partner, Mike, had the 
opportunity to return to FL, which was Mike's childhood 
home. After living in the Denver area for many years, they 
were happy to move back to sunny FL. Sue grew up in Ohio 

and headed to Colorado after graduating 
from Miami University in Oxford, OH. She 
worked in various management positions 
for United Airlines for 30 years and loved 
both the business and the travel. 

After retiring, she decided it was time to 
"put up or shut up" and joined the public 
sector as Trustee and Mayor for the town of 
Bennett, Colorado. She believes her ten 

years as Mayor were incredibly rewarding and afforded her 
the opportunity to learn firsthand about politics and govern-
mental structure. 

Sue says, "Joining Newcomers of Central Florida last Au-
gust has given me a chance to meet a dynamic, fascinating 
group of women, and I love getting together for lunches and 
monthly bridge games. I look forward to participating in oth-
er activities as well. I also continue to enjoy traveling, get-
ting together with old friends and new ones, and learning 
new things!” 
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MEMBERSHIP CHAIR 

Brenda Jones   407-366-7751 

Current Membership:  186 

 June Birthdays 
 1 Johanna Lampel 

3 Mary Ann Dougherty 

3 Debbie Sanderson 

7 Kathleen Till 

12 JoAnne Bandy 

13 Pat Cranford 

13 Yvonne David 

14 Betty Little 

15 Carolyn Williams 

17 Patricia Dedrel 

21 Liz Payer 

22 Elyse Baclar 

23 Barbara Wiseman 

25 Joan Vindett 

28 Maureen Carr 

30 Marge Ahearn 

MEMBERSHIP CHANGES 

Please make these changes in your newest directory. 

Sim Horst has changed her email address to: 

skhorst@gmail.com 

Karyll Shaw has changed her email address to:  

kshawncfl@gmail.com 

June’s birth flower is the rose, 

which has many meanings de-

pending on color. For example, 

pink means perfect happiness, 

white means innocence and purity, 

and a red rose means “I love you.” 

A multi-color bouquet signifies sin-

cere gratitude. Birthstones for June 

are pearl and alexandrite.  

2018-2019 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

VP Programs   
Dru Juhl 407-682-6306 

Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

VP Luncheons   
Linda Hargreaves 407-695-3944 

Betty Little 407-679-7395 

VP Membership Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Recording Sec. Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Corresponding Sec. Christine Shapin 407-497-7109 

Treasurer Helen Hoppmann 772-521-5877 

Parliamentarian Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

COMMITTEES 

Chatter Editor Karyll Shaw 407-636-5075 

Chatter Mailing Mary Ward 407-222-4446 

Fashion Show Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Fifty/Fifty   
Marge Ahearn 407-834-5625 

DeDe Fluhr 407-366-9084 

Floater Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Game Day   
Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Helping Hands Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Historian Caroline Dawson 321-439-3194 

Photos  
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Jojo Keller 850-728-9043 

Hospitality Diana Engling 407-256-3592 

Inside the Arts   
Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Linda Gallagher 407-592-9573 

Outreach Barbara Kalicki 407-542-5712 

Publicity Mary Beth Russo 352-262-4226 

Reservations   
Pat Cranford 407-616-8891 

Betty Hastings 407-892-5205 

Webmaster Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580 

Ways and Means Haylee Lane 407-657-5484 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Bridge   
Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

Chick Flicks Margie Rick 732-763-5277 

Lona Love 407-977-0046 Bunko  2nd Friday 
            Couples, 3rd  
            Saturday 

Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

Hooked on Books Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Mah Jongg Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 

Euchre Judy Babine 407-222-2961 

Current Events   
Marcia Hahn 407-682-5830 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Books and Bagels   
Marcia Hahn 407-682-5830 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME 

It’s time to renew your membership. Completed appli-

cations for 2018-2019 membership must be received 

by your Membership Chair no later than July 31, 2018. 

The application can be found on our website AND also 

is attached as a separate document to the June Chat-

ter email. Website:  newcomerscfl.com 

If you are unable to print the form, contact Brenda Jones 

at 407-366-7751, and she will make sure you get one. 
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SPECIAL NEEDS AT LUNCHEONS 
For those who have difficulty walking into or out of our 
luncheon venues, or need help carrying your food plates 
at a buffet, please tell our Reservations team when you 
make your reservation. They will contact our Helping 
Hands team who will assist you.  Please do not call the 
venue.  

HELPING HANDS  
If you know of a member who needs a Helping Hand, 
please contact Louise Gallagher @ 321-765-4371. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
Joan Bové   407-971-3911 
nurseynurs@icloud.com 

 

THANK YOU:  Heathrow Country Club 

GET WELL:  Carol Smith, Dru Juhl, Betty Rizzi 

 REACHING OUT WITH OUTREACH 
Barb Kalicki, Outreach Chairperson 

barbkalicki@gmail.com   
Home:  407-542-5712  
Cell:  407-797-7507 

 
Hi Ladies,   

I was so disappointed to miss the April lunch-
eon and fashion show and heard the program 
at Heathrow was wonderful. I received the 
snack bars you donated and delivered them to 
SafeHouse and the Outreach Mission in Sanford. Both 
organizations were very pleased to get these items and 
claimed that the bars would be put to very good use. Our 
dear friend and member, Bunny Hayden, called and said 
she had some adult diapers to donate. Since Joan Bové 
and I were planning to attend an open house at The Rus-
sell Home the next day, I met up with Bunny to transfer 
these products to my vehicle. I have a full-size SUV, and 
the back was fully loaded! There were five unopened 
boxes and five large bags full of adult diapers. Needless 
to say, The Russell Home was thrilled to receive this do-
nation. Thank you, Bunny. 

We collected donations for the military at our May lunch-
eon and will be doing so again in June.  

At the June luncheon, I will be asking for boxed food to 
give to Woodbury Pantry. This can include cereal, boxed 
dinners, mac and cheese, rice meals, etc. I know your 
support will continue for these worthy causes. Thank you 
in advance, and bring out the red, white and blue!   

Barb Kalicki 

INSIDE THE ARTS 

Ronnie Telzer       rtelzer@gmail.com 
  Home:  407-365-1580 (preferred) 
  Cell:  407-577-7401 
Linda Gallagher johngallagher3885@att.net  

  Cell:  407-592-9573 

Monday, June 25, 2018  

Bandstand the Broadway Musical (filmed live on Broadway 

with stars Laura Osnes and Corey Cott), Fathom Events 7 

p.m. screening at Altamonte Mall AMC 18, 

price $19.26 per ticket, please purchase your 

own ticket at the box office or in advance on-

line. Winner of 2017 Tony Award for Best 

Choreography, the show tells the story of a 

World War II veteran who returns home to rebuild his life. 

RSVP to Ronnie or Linda if you are interested in joining the 

group for dinner before the 2 hour and 15-minute screen-

ing. 

Wednesday, September 26, 2018  

In the Heights at Orlando Shakespeare Theater, 2 p.m. 

senior matinee with optional dinner to follow. $27 for seats 

facing the stage in rows J and K. In the Heights follows a 

group of Latinos who live in the Washington Heights neigh-

borhood of New York City. This energetic musical, with 

music and lyrics by Hamilton's Lin-Manuel Miranda, fea-

tures hip-hop, salsa, merengue and soul music. Make 

check payable to Ronnie Telzer to reserve your spot. All 

sales final after group tickets have been purchased. Dead-

line to RSVP and pay: July 19, 2018. 

Thursday, October 11, 2018  

Irving Berlin's I Love a Piano at Winter Park Playhouse, 2 

p.m. matinee with optional dinner after the show. $33 per 

ticket. Make check payable to Ronnie Telzer to reserve 

your spot. Deadline to RSVP and pay: August 30, 2018. All 

sales final after group tickets have been purchased. 

Save the Date:  What a Glorious Feeling (The Story of 
Singin' in the Rain) on April 11, 2019. Details to come. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Joan Bové  407-971-3911 
nurseynurs@icloud.com  

 

PANERA’S on Mitchell Hammock Rd., Oviedo 
Tuesday, June 12, 2018 1:30 p.m. 

 
JUN The Great Alone by Kristen Hannah 
JUL The Gentleman From Moscow by Amor    
 Towles    
AUG The Sixth Day by Catherine Coulter 
SEPT Not Perfect by Elizabeth La Ban 
OCT In the Midst of Winter by Isabele Allende 

tel:(321)%20765-4371
mailto:barbkalicki@gmail.com
tel:(407)%20797-7507
mailto:nurseynurs@icloud.com
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LADIES BRIDGE 
 

We play on the fourth Wednesday of the month at Deer Run 
Country Club, 300 Daneswood Way, Casselberry, at 11 a.m. 
and enjoy lunch there. 
 

Make your reservation with either of the Chairs: 
 

Pat McRee   Sim Horst 
407-359-1228   407-678-2961 
patmcree@bellsouth.net skhorst@embarqmail.com 

BUNKO GROUPS* 
Bunko 

4th Thursday, Tremont (Suspended for now) 
Marge Ahearn   407-834-5625 
 

Dicey Bunkettes                             
2nd Friday, Deer Run Country Club                  11 a.m. 
Lona Love                                                 407-977-0046 
 

Couples  Bunko 
3rd Saturday    6 p.m. 
Judy Babine     321-972-8510 
Each couple brings an appetizer to share and BYOB.  
The host couple provides soft drinks and dessert. 
 

*Call the Chairs of any group you would like to join or to 
be put on their substitute list.   

MAH JONGG 
 

Sharon Shulman 407-625-1716 

 

Mondays 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
Bring lunch, beverage and $5 in change. 
 

Mah Jongg is held at the Tremont in Oviedo.  As 
always, bring a bag lunch and $5 cash.  See you 
there! 
 

Edith Schulman will teach any members interested 
in learning the game.  

BOOKS & BAGELS 
Co-chairs: 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

Marcia Hahn 407-682-5830 

Join us for the next meeting of our new interest group 
on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 from 10:30 a.m. to noon. There will 
be no required books to read — just come prepared to dis-
cuss a book you are currently reading. We will also have a 
book exchange where you can trade your used books 
(including paperbacks) for other titles. We plan to meet 
monthly on the third Tuesday of the month. 

Location:  Pam Feldman's home 

430 Raymond Avenue, Longwood, FL 32750 

CURRENT EVENTS 

Co-chairs:   

Marcia Hahn 497-682-5830 

Pam Feldman 352-857-9868 

If you are disturbed by the news lately, 

or would like to learn more about cur-

rent events and the developments that are making 

headlines, come join us for a thought-provoking discus-

sion on Thursday, June 14, from 10:30 a.m. to noon. 

We plan to meet on the second Thursday of every 

month.  

Location: Marcia Hahn's home* 

  375 Spring Lake Hills Drive 

  Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 

*Note: Spring Lake Hills is a gated community. Tell the 

guard you are going to visit Marcia Hahn, and she will 

check the list and let you in. 

CHICK FLICKS 
Oviedo Regal Cinema 

(last Tuesday of the month) 

Margie Rick 732-763-5277  
  

Everyone is welcome to join our group of lovely 

ladies for a movie and dinner afterwards at BJ's 

Restaurant. Our goal is to have fun and make new 

friends.  

All members will be notified by email of the movie 

selected and the meeting time on the weekend be-

fore the Tuesday movie. We meet at the Oviedo 

Mall Regal Cinema's box office area 15 minutes 

before the movie starting time. There is no need to 

RSVP. If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call Margie directly at the number listed above.  

SURVEY OF POTENTIAL NEW INTEREST GROUPS 

Are you interested in some new activities to share with 

other Newcomers members?  Attached to this Chatter 

email is a simple, one-page survey to see what other 

groups you want added to our current interest groups.   

Please download the survey, print and complete it, then 

return it with your membership application to Brenda 

Jones.  (If you’ve already submitted your membership 

renewal, please return the survey to Karyll Shaw or any-

one on the board.) 

For those comfortable with technology, you also can com-

plete the survey electronically, re-save it and return it via 

email to Karyll at kshawncfl@gmail.com. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=430+Raymond+Avenue+Longwood,+FL+32750&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=430+Raymond+Avenue+Longwood,+FL+32750&entry=gmail&source=g
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Ronnie Telzer, Marcia Hahn, 

Nevine Snyder and Pam Feld-

man participated in the monthly 

Books & Bagels book exchange 

at Pam Feldman's home May 15.   

Newcomers gathered at BJ's Brewhouse April 24 

after seeing the movie I Feel Pretty with Chick 

Flicks. Shown here are Christine Shapin, Ronnie 

Telzer, Elizabeth Ryan, T. Kay White, Sharon 

Prescott, Joan Hansen, Diana Engling, Margie 

Rick, Dee Johnson, Pat Cranford, Catherine 

Eversley, Sue Gaddone and Bunny Hayden.  

Marcia Hahn, Pam Feldman and 

Nevine Snyder discussed the latest 

news at the first meeting of our 

club's new Current Events group. 

Please join us each 2nd Thursday.  

Inside the Arts visited The Barn Antiques in Lake 

Alfred April 25. Early arrivals included Helen 

Hoppmann, Diana Engling, Ronnie Telzer, Chris-

tine Shapin and Linda Gallagher.  

Pam Feldman, Marcia Hahn, Pam's 
daughter Allison, and Barbara Moore 
joined other Newcomers at The Barn's 
Backporch restaurant. 

Lunch was delivered in unique picnic 
boxes. 

One of the many Eng-
lish antiques available 
for sale at The Barn 

Marge Ahearn and DeDe Fluhr pictured 
outside the restaurant 

Outreach Chair Barbara Kalicki and Joan 
Bové were invited to tour the new facili-
ties for The Russell Home for Atypical 

Children. 

Joan Bové admired 
the artwork on dis-
play at The Russell 

Home. 

A view into the store at Rus-

sell Home 
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Past presidents honored at the May lunch-
eon included Judy Babine, Ronnie Telzer, 
Lynne Snowden, Linda Selby, Joan Bové, 
Dru Juhl and Joan Lenard. 

Past president Lynne 
Snowden poses with 
outgoing president Ju-
dy Babine. 

The newly inducted 2018-2019 Executive 
Board includes Linda Hargreaves (Co-VP 
Luncheons), Caroline Dawson and Dru 
Juhl (Co-VP Programs), Pam Feldman 
(Recording Secretary), Helen Hoppmann 
(Treasurer), Christine Shapin 
(Corresponding Secretary), Joan Bové 
(President), Betty Little (Co-VP-
Luncheons), Brenda Jones (VP-
Membership) and Judy Babine 
(Parliamentarian). 

Judy Babine receives a 
commemorative photo book 
created by Historian Caro-
line Dawson. 

Co-VP Programs Haylee Lane and Joan 
Lenard created an entertaining purse-
themed program for the installation of 
the 2018-2019 Executive Board. Here 
they delivered some tasty gifts to incom-
ing Co-VP Luncheons Betty Little and 
Linda Hargreaves. 

Ronnie Telzer and Brenda Jones with 
their eye-catching purses, and Joan 
Hansen wore a handbag made from a 
swimsuit. 

Judy Babine and Joan Bové 
presented Lynne Snowden 
with the Netta Newcomer doll.  
At the May luncheon, Netta, 
named in honor of Lynne's 
mother Netta, officially retired 
as our club's flag bearer. 

The perfect placard 
for our new presi-
dent! 

Winners at the May 
luncheon included Betty 
Hastings ($89 50-50 
jackpot prize), Tina Par-
rish (Regal Cinemas gift 
card), and Linda Har-
greaves (free luncheon). 

Ladies who celebrated May birthdays at 
the luncheon included Marsha Testa, 
Kathleen McCabe, Sharon Prescott, Linda 
Tucker, Maureen Smith, Betty Tines and 
Lynne Snowden. 

Luncheon attendees included (above): Stand-
ing: Barbara Moore, Marcia Hahn, Pam Feld-
man and Kay Kane; seated: DeDe Fluhr and 
Gail Boudreaux. Below, (seated) Joan Vindett, 
Maureen Smith and Sharon Tackaberry, and 
(standing) Marquita Nelson and Gayle Hilde-
brandt. 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

June 2018 

See the Chatter in color at www.newcomerscfl.org 

NOTE:  All Chatter information for publication should be sent to kshawncfl@gmail.com by the  
Tuesday before the monthly luncheon.  Thank you! 
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